
 

Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org> 

 

Fwd: City Ordinance regulating Boarding Houses 

 

Patrice Lattimore <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org> 
Wed, Mar 16, 2011 at 8:07 

AM 
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org> 

 
Patrice Y. Lattimore 
Legislative Assistant 
Office of the City Clerk 
(213) 978-1051 
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Rosemary Mcmillan <rosemary.mcmillan@verizon.net> 
Date: Tue, Mar 15, 2011 at 4:59 PM 
Subject: City Ordinance regulating Boarding Houses 
To: chris.koontz@lacity.org 
 

We are constituents of Paul Koretz district #5 and we are STRONGLY in support for the City's 
Proposed Ordinance regulating Boarding Houses.  This is an important protection for maintaining the 
quality of life in the City's single family neighborhoods.  We need to have regulation on these boarding 
houses.....they are destroying our City's low density neighborhoods!! 
  
Sincerely 
Fred and Rosemary McMillan 
310 475-8064 
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